
 
Newsletter #17-February 9, 2024 

Lent: 
The season of Lent begins on Wednesday, February 
14th.  The children will be attending Mass at 8:15 
a.m.  Feel free to join us for Mass if your schedule 
allows you to.   
 
Lent: 
Just a reminder to please send in $5 for your child’s 
Totally Lent booklet by Wednesday.  We will be 
using these booklets with the students in Grades 1-
8 during the season of Lent.  Thank you. 
        
Stations of the Cross: 
The students in grades K through 8th will be 
participating in the Stations of the Cross during 
Lent.  We will read and reflect on each of the 
stations as we pray and walk with Jesus.  The 
Stations of the Cross will take place on the 
following dates: 
-Friday, March 1st at 12:45 p.m.  
-Friday, March 15th at 12:45 p.m.  
-Friday, March 22nd at 12:45 p.m. 
     Everyone is invited to attend this activity.  
Please come and join us. 
 
Fish Fry: 
St. Joseph School first fry of the Lenten season is 
on February 16th.   All K- 8 school families are 
scheduled to work at the fish fries. You received a 
list a couple of weeks ago with the dates and shifts 
you are scheduled to work.   
     The fish fry committee is asking parents to 
please bring their pan of bars or cookies to school 
on Friday when they pick up their child at 1:30 p.m.      
     Remember that there is a charge if you do not 
work your shift or find someone to take your place.  
Thank you ahead of time for working and helping 
with this fundraising activity. 
 
Spring Conferences: 
Our spring conferences will be held on Thursday, 
February 22nd beginning at 1:00 p.m.  Please send 
your slip back with your child by Tuesday.  Thank 
you. 

March 16th-Early Release: 
Due to the fish fry next Friday, we will be 
dismissing at 1:30 p.m.  There will be bus service in 
the morning, but there will not be bus service in 
the afternoon.  Please make arrangements to pick 
up your child.  Thank you.  
 
Good Luck Eagles: 
Our St. Joseph boys’ and girls’ basketball teams 
ended their regular season of play and will 
compete in the league tournament games this 
weekend at Southwestern Schools.  We wish our 
teams the best of luck. 
     Our teams did great and learned many valuable 
skills during the season.  We would like to thank 
our coaches Matt Tranel, Ryan Berning, Becky 
Rosenthal, and Kelly Knuckey for their time and 
dedication they gave to our teams, our school, and 
our athletes.  Go Eagles! 
     Also, thanks to everyone for helping with the 
various jobs at the league tournament this 
weekend.  We appreciate your help with 
sponsoring this tournament for all our athletes.   
     A big thank you goes out to our Athletic 
Association officers Tiffany Rupp, Kristi Birkel, Matt 
Berning, and Alex Kuhl for their extra work and 
time to make sure all the details are in place for 
the tournament.   
      
Mark Your Calendar: 
2/14-Ash Wednesday Mass (8:15 a.m.) 
2/16-1st Parish Fish Fry 
2/22-No School 
2/22-Conferences (1:00-6:00 p.m.) 
2/23-No School 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info 
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